
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Miller and Council 

From: Paul Nott 

Date: 1/1/2023 

Department: Light and Power 

 

Hello All, 

We currently have 3 projects that we are working on simultaneously. Two on the E 

Elma Hicklin, one on Larson Rd.  

 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us… 

 

Paul 

 

 

 

 

 


